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Yoimoji - Gruber
Next week’s Yoimoji will be Gruber, the Responsible Goat. Please 

send your teachers examples of how your children have been 

responsible at home so that we can feature them in next week’s 

newsletter.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Luke, Pines - For making directional choices when out for walk

Poppy, Limes - Amazing loo roll animal creations

Kaiden, Pines - Being extra creative making puppets and his  pasta creations 

Sam, Pines - Reading a pattern and then using Lego to create that patten

Bill, Oaks – Working hard

Roy, Pines – Great sentences work

Bobby, Elms - Starting to go back out for daily exercise

Isla, Elms - Excellent motivation whilst learning from home

Katie, Elms - Being so caring towards others during this confusing time

Birthdays This Week

Happy birthday to Fleur, Isla, Skye, Thurston and Toby who 

would usually have celebrated in Assembly with us.

Working from Home!

Thank you to everyone who has sent in lovely pictures of your 

children working hard at home. Here is this week’s selection!

This Week
Bedtime Story: Tony has recorded a third bedtime story video for our students to 

enjoy. You can find it on the school website here: www.queenelizabeth2.w-

sussex.sch.uk/website/bedtime_story_videos/479837 

Free School Meals: If your financial circumstances have changed due to the 

Coronavirus and you think you may now be eligible for free school meals you can use the 

link below to apply online:

https://www.westsussex.gov.uk/education-children-and-families/schools-and-

colleges/free-school-meals/free-school-meals-online-application-form

Staff Pets Quiz Answers: The answers to last week’s Pet Quiz were: 1-F, 2-B, 3-E, 

4-G, 5-D, 6-S, 7-A. How many did you get right?

Plans After Half-Term: We will be sending a letter to parents tomorrow, after 

tonight’s Governors’ meeting, to outline our plans for after half-term.
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Working from Home!

Cherries Class have been enjoying learning at home! They have been singing songs, 

counting objects, naming colours and doing lots of cooking. There have been 

trampolining performances, chalk rainbows and lots of Fruits Discos!
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